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6th October, 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Uniform information 

We’d like to take a moment to celebrate how smart and confident our children look in their school 

uniforms. It’s a joy to see them arrive each day, ready to learn and play, dressed in colours that 

reflect our school’s values and sense of community. 

We also understand that the cost of uniform can be a concern for families. To help with this, we 

can provide information about several organisations that support the provision of second-hand 

uniform. If you’d like details, please contact the school office - we’re here to help. 

As a reminder, here is our uniform code: 

• Skirt or pinafore in Navy Blue, knee length. Please note that overly short skirts can lead to 

discomfort and embarrassment for children, especially during active play. 

• Trousers in Black, or shorts in Grey or Black 

• Polo shirts in Light/Pale Blue (plain is fine, logo shirts are available,) 

• Cardigan or jumper in Royal Blue (plain is fine, logo versions available,) 

• Summer dresses in Blue Check (pale blue) 

• Socks or tights in Navy Blue or White 

• Shoes: any sensible black shoes, with a heel no higher than 1 inch 

    No trainers or open-toe sandals 

We appreciate your support in helping our pupils feel proud, comfortable, and ready to thrive. If 

you have any questions or need assistance with uniform provision, please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs K Mowbray 

Head Teacher 
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